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My name is Ros Flynn and I am chairperson.  I would like to welcome you all this evening and thank you for 
attending our AGM.  Some of you may not know the committee so I would like to introduce you to them, Mark 
Flynn – Treasurer, Maxine Cousens – Membership Secretary, Eric Jolly and Pender.  I would also like to make 
apologies for Rebecca Almond who has a prior arrangement and Keith Benford who cannot attend this evening 
due to ill health. 
 
On behalf of the committee, I would like to thank all the staff at Burton Latimer Community Centre for the hard 
work and dedication in ensuring we deliver an excellent service and facilities to our members and the 
community – without their tireless effort and support we would find ourselves sitting in a completely different 
environment.  On many occasions they have worked above and beyond their duties and on occasions in 
circumstances that have been difficult and challenging. 
 
We have had a difficult year – one way or another but we need to look to the future, not back, and push forward 
with the support of the members to succeed in the future.  We strive to provide and organise a wide variety of 
events and promotions that we hope our members and the public that use the building will continue to support 
and will ensure that they are successful as they have been in previous years. 
 
Finally, we are a small committee, if you have a couple of hours available each month and are willing to help, 
we are always open to new members so come and find out what we are about. 
 
Thank you. 


